

Debra A. Howard Executive Director Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

August 30, 2021

RE: Docket No. IR 20-089; New Hampshire Public Utilities Investigation into the Effects of the COVID-19 Emergency on Utilities and Utility Customers.

Dear Director Howard:

Please find the enclosed Abenaki Water Company responses in compliance with the Commission's Order No. 26,495 dated July 7, 2021.

Consistent with the Commission's March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, this submission is being provided electronically only. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 860-747-1665.

Respectfully submitted

Shery L. Fairchild

Director of Rates and Regulatory Affairs